Whānau expectations of schools

Māori parents expect schools to:

- give them honest, accurate, and useful information about their child's progress and achievement
- support their children to become confident learners who accept challenges and maintain their personal mana
- invite them to be part of their child's learning
- acknowledge their culture and values through the use of Māori protocols, for example, mihi and karakia at meetings
- provide programmes in te reo Māori and tikanga that supported their children's learning.

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright 2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains current.

